
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of students in Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten 
 
Thank you for being part of our Marist family and for your support of our Early Childhood learning program 
this term.  The purpose of this communication is to provide an update on our approach to school fees in 
Term 2 for families in Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten. 
 
College Fees - Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten, Term 2 
 
In recognition of the value of the face to face elements of Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten, our teachers 
will be undertaking to provide the highest quality Remote Learning experience for our Pre-Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten students.  Considering the limitations that this may present, the College is offering free tuition 
for Term 2.  However, we encourage Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten children to continue to participate 
in the Remote Learning activities provided to maintain a sense of belonging to the Newman College 
community.  It will enable your children to continue to grow and develop their relationship with their teachers 
in this formative time. 
 
In recognition of the non-compulsory nature of these year groups, but with a commitment to continue to 
positively engage and influence your children, we offer the following concession to all families with students 
enrolled currently in Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten classes: 
 

 
YEAR GROUPS 
 

 
TERM 2 

 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 

 
Pre-Kindergarten  
Single Day Program 
 

 
No charge   

 
Pre-Kindergarten families will be credited $850 (being 
25% of the $3,400 annual tuition fee – on a pro-rata 
basis) 

 
Pre-Kindergarten  
Two Day Program  
 

 
No charge 

Pre-Kindergarten families will be credited $1,600 (being 
25% of the $6,400 annual tuition fee – on a pro-rata 
basis) 
 

 
Kindergarten Program 

 

No charge 

Kindergarten families will be credited $645 (being 25% of 
the $2,580 annual tuition fee).  This does not apply to Health 

Care Card Holders 

 
 
 
Our commitment is steadfast in delivering quality teaching and learning to your children. Should you have 
any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the College Finance Team fees@newman.wa.edu.au.  These 
changes will be automatically updated and direct debit arrangements adjusted.  A revised statement will be 
issued to all families.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Finneran 
PRINCIPAL         03 April 2020 
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